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From: Shane Stegemann
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Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 8:06:52 PM

I strongly believe that the Queensland government should keep the current requirement to
provide proof of identity before casting a vote.

There is not reason to remove this requirement. Surely it is a good idea, broadly accepted by
the Queensland community. It ensures the integrity of the electoral system and minimises
the possibility of voter fraud.

Sincerely,
Mr Shane Stegemann

Cedar Grove QLD 4285.
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